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National Taxpayer Advocate Nina Olson recently provided a midyear report card to the
United States Congress, noting key observations regarding the performance of the
Internal Revenue Service (“IRS”). In her commentary regarding the 2017 tax filing
season, Ms. Olson indicated the IRS ran a generally successful campaign, documenting
some significant improvements, but also provided recommendations for continuing
advancements for enhancing taxpayer service.

The report included praise for the IRS for the increased effort to reduce the
occurrence of identity theft. The new requirements for accelerated Form W-2 (“W-2")
reporting allowed the IRS more time to match W-2 forms against returns claiming tax
refunds. This in turn allowed more time to identify mismatches, detect the
possibility of a fraudulent filing and investigate as deemed appropriate. By the end
of March 2017, the IRS noted a nearly 30% increase in W-2s received when comparing
the same time period from the year before. A similar surge was noted in the number
of Forms 1099-MISC the IRS received in 2017 as compared to 2016.

However, as in most report cards there are often areas that need improvement and the
IRS is no exception. Olson pointed out that taxpayers in need of assistance from
the IRS are still facing major challenges based in part on budgeting and funding
restraints. More than 60% of the IRS’s budget is dedicated to enforcement
activities, but only 4% is allocated for taxpayer outreach and education. Since
fiscal year 2010, Congress has cut funding to the IRS by nearly 20% after adjusting
for inflation.

As a direct result of the reduced and redirected resources, the walk-in services at
many Taxpayer Assistance Centers were eliminated and replaced with a new
appointment-only system. The Centers also stopped answering out-of-scope tax law
questions during the filing season, and many no longer offer free tax preparation
for elderly, low-income, and disabled taxpayers. The response time on IRS
compliance phone lines showed some significant declines from prior tax seasons.
Olson noted that “the failure to meet the needs of taxpayers who rely on these
services causes added stress for them and may reduce their willingness or ability to
comply.”

Closing comments from Olson included recommendations that the IRS expand its
outreach and education activities, improve its phone service and continue the
advancements in curtailing identity theft. The American taxpayer can continue to
hope for measurable improvements on the next IRS report card, but offer
encouragement to keep up the good work!
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You’ve heard our thoughts... We’d like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article — or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog — we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns. com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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